
 

Ref.No.: SFWS/2024-25/P/005                                                                    Date: 2nd May’2024 

KINDERGARTEN CIRCULAR 

Subject: UKG Field Trip to the Post Office. 

Dear Parents,  

We are excited to inform you about an upcoming educational field trip for our UKG students at 

St. Francis World School. As part of our curriculum enrichment program, we have organized a 

visit to the local Post Office, scheduled for 6th May’2024. 

This field trip aims to provide our young learners with a practical understanding of the postal 

system, its functions, and its importance in our daily lives. 

Details of the Trip:  

 Date: 6th May’ 2024 

 Contribution: A contribution of Rs 50/- per student is requested for refreshment and 

other associated expenses. 

 Deadline for Contribution: Before 4th May’ 2024. 

 Consent Form: Kindly submit the consent form sent in the diary by 4th May’ 2024. 

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring that your child is prepared for this trip. Students 

should be in complete school uniform and carry a small backpack with a Lunch box, water 

bottle, Sanitizer, Cap and hand towel/tissues. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation.  

Warm regards,  

 

 

Principal 

 


